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Communiqué 

 

The Government of the Republic of Mauritius expresses deep concern at the high 

level of casualties, including the number of injured, following violence on the 

Israeli-Gaza Border. We call on all parties to exercise restraint, cease hostilities and 

ensure the safety of all civilians. 

Mauritius supports the people of Palestine in their quest for a sovereign, 

independent and viable Palestinian State. 

Mauritius reiterates its call for renewed and genuine international efforts for the 

creation of a conducive environment for the negotiations towards an early 

realization of the two-state solution, with an independent and viable Palestine, on 

a path of sustainable and inclusive economic development, existing side by side and 

at peace with the State of Israel. 
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